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Jessica Schuller

Hi Jessica,  

 

I just have a quick comment about the rezoning of the Battlecreek Estates, and it has probably already been 

mentioned by others.  My concern has to do with the fence on the property that will enclose the creek and 

natural habitat to the existing wildlife in the area.  I feel the fence should NOT enclose the creek but rather be 

on the development side of the creek (north side) so that it does NOT restrict wildlife access to this natural 

resource.  Additionally, by fencing in this area, I feel it will force an increase in  wildlife, deer in particular, 

onto 119th/Northgate which could cause more harm to travelers to the area.  The deer and other wildlife happily 

follow the creek to the Millcreek trails.  Putting up a fence that barricades the creek impedes their ability to 

move about safely.  I and many others truly value and enjoy the wildlife in this area and wish to maintain their 

presence and their safety. 

 

Thank you.  

Chris Cantrell 
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